PAC LUNCH FUNDRAISERS AT CITADEL MIDDLE SCHOOL!

The Citadel PAC has launched an ongoing lunch program for students and staff at the school!
Money raised from these lunches will be a fundraiser for the Citadel PAC and will go toward
important initiatives and support for the school and students! The hope is to run at least one
lunch monthly.

The very first lunch is scheduled for Wednesday. January 31, 2024 and it will be SUBWAY!
ORDERING IS NOW OPEN!
Families you have until Wednesday, January 24, 2024 @ 11:59pm to place and pay for your

order through the online Munch-a-Lunch portal. No late orders will be accepted. All orders must
be paid with a credit card.

HOW TO ORDER:

1) Go to https://munchalunch.com/schools/citadelmiddle
2) Click the “Register Here” button.

3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch” button to order lunch.
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account.
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Welcome Ecole Citadel Middle School Parents!
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Thank you for cupporting the CITADEL MIDDLE SCHOOL PAC!




